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NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL

NEWS FROM THE NURSE

Tri-Village Patriots,
As December arrives, we’re wrapping up a successful fall
season of learning and growth. All of our fall testing is
now complete, and we're excited to head into a festive
holiday season filled with meals, parties, and seasonal
cheer!
The weather is getting chilly, and while we’re hoping for
a “little” snow, please continue to dress students warmly
for outdoor recess. Thanksgiving and Christmas provide a
wonderful opportunity to celebrate and relax with family
and friends, so we encourage everyone to take time to
rejuvenate and prepare for the long winter months
ahead.
To those traveling, we wish you safe and smooth
journeys. Thank you for your continued support in making
Tri-Village Elementary a place of academic success and
joy.

Happy Holidays from all of us at 
Tri-Village Elementary!

Shane Mead
Principal 
Tri-Village Elementary

UPCOMING EVENTS
December 2nd - December 6th
Penguin Holiday Christmas Shop

December 3rd
k-4th Grade, Christmas Concert

December 6th
Watch DOGS
December 11th

Early Release @ 1:15 PM
December 12th

WPP Christmas Concert 6-9 PM
December 13th

Grinch Night 6-9 PM
December 18th 

Kona Ice
 December 20th 
Watch DOGS

December 23rd - January 3rd
Christmas Vacation-NO SCHOOL

Please keep food allergies in mind when

sending treats to school for holiday

parties and birthdays. Please refrain

from sending anything with peanuts

and plan your special treat day ahead

of time with your child’s teacher.



K-4 WINTER MUSIC PROGRAM
The kindergarten, through fourth grade students have

their winter program on Tuesday, December 3rd at

6:00pm. Students should report to their homerooms at

5:30pm. We’ve been working hard on our music and

choreography for the winter program titled Bring on

the Snow!

We would like Kindergarten through third grade to

dress in winter clothing (i.e. sweaters, snow gear, coats,

etc.).  We would like fourth grade to dress in nice dress

clothes.

Please email Mr. Wirrig  at  

andrew_wirrig@tri-village.k12.oh.us,

if you have any questions concerning K-3rd grade and

email mr. Bialowas at derek_bialowas@tri-village.k12.oh.us,

if you have any questions concerning 4th grade.

We look forward to a great performance! 
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TRANSPORTATION

Please remember that all transportation

changes must be in writing and submitted

to the office.

Transportation changes cannot be made

after 2PM. Please plan accordingly.

The transportation changes can be emailed

to the secretaries:

JH/HS: 

Melissa_Davies@Tri-Village.k12.oh.us

Elem: 

Misty_Brummett@Tri-Village.k12.oh.us

THANK YOU
Thank you to the PATS for donating

Candy Canes to the Penguin Holiday Shop

All the students to get a candy cane

when they come the shop for the first

time. PATS have purchased these for the

students every year.  

What a great little holiday treat!

Thank You for making the shop a little

more special.

THANK YOU
Thank you to PATS for donating  clothes

and shoes to the clinic. without the PATS

the clinic would not have the extras

available for the students when in need.
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BOONSHOFT ASSEMBLY HOSTED BY PATS


